[image: ]MEMORANDUM 
TO: Federation Chairmen and Treasurers
 
CC: Federation Secretaries, NFWI Trustees, Senior staff, Resolution Coordinators
 
FROM: Emma Holland-Lindsay
 
Date: 30 March 2022 

Dear all,

I am writing to invite you and members of your federation to an Annual Meeting resolution webinar. We would appreciate it if you could pass this invitation on to your members via email and share on social media.

As we get closer to the Annual Meeting in June, every WI is encouraged to consider how they wish their delegate to vote at the Annual Meeting. This year, in addition to the local and regional resolutions events organised by WIs and federations, the NFWI is hosting a virtual resolution event. 

The event will take place on Monday 25 April at 7pm, via Zoom, and will be a great opportunity for members to come together and learn more about this year’s resolution topic ahead of deciding how their Annual Meeting delegate should vote. The event will not consider arguments for and against the resolution, but will allow members to find out more about the issues.

Members will hear from Dr Hannah Belcher, researcher at King’s College. Hannah has lectured in Psychology and mental health since 2016, for both the Open University and Anglia Ruskin University. Her focus includes the often late and missed diagnosis of autistic women.

The event will be chaired by Nicky Amos, NFWI Chair of Public Affairs, and there will be an opportunity for members to ask questions at the end.

Members who wish to attend can register their interest by email to pa@nfwi.org.uk. The meeting will have limited capacity, so spaces will be allocated on a first come, first served basis. Attendees will then receive joining instructions closer to the date.

A recording of the meeting will be available to view afterwards.

If you have any questions, please get in touch with the Public Affairs Department via email (pa@nfwi.org.uk) or phone (020 7371 9300 ext. 2002).

Kind regards, 


Emma Holland-Lindsay
Head of Public Affairs
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